
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2017/2907/P                            

Address:           30a Thurlow Road    NW3 

Description:      Variation of conditions re BIA 

Case Officer:  David Peres Da Costa                                      Date:   20 August 2017 

 

 

 

In response to the PO’s resume of the application information now on line, with 

public access, we comment: 

 

1.   None of the information now presented was available at the time of our previous 

comments and objections on 11 May 2017. 

 

2.   The position of consultant firm Campbell Reith was not clarified at the time of 

application;  we assumed that they were acting for the Applicants. 

 

3.   The current resume now available to public access confirms that the application 

BIA conforms with your requirements (although other objectors may not agree), and 

we withdraw our objection. 

 

Much time would have been saved if the CR report had been available from the start, 

and their status clarified. 


